ANN ARBOR POLICE DEPARTMENT

Memorandum
TO: Liquor License Review Committee
FROM: Sergeant Bill Clock
DATE: 01-25-2018

RE: Scorekeepers MLCC license

LLR Committee,
Here is a summary of incidents involving Scorekeepers, 310 Maynard St. Ann Arbor, MI.

The Ann Arbor Police has 156 Calls for Service at 310 Maynard St, Scorekeepers from 1-1-17 to
12-11-17. There were 81 case reports written for this location during the same period.

A call for service is generated anytime the police are called or an officer makes a contact while
on patrol. A case report is generated for all criminal violations, and some non-criminal offenses.

On 4-15-17, AAPD Officers located two underage subjects in possession of a mixed drink at the
bar. Both had the X marking for underage and both admitted to consuming intoxicants in the
bar. A misdemeanor citation was issued to each subject. 17-16167

On 6-9-17, AAPD Officers discovered that the Bar had an expired Liquor license displayed. A
violation report was generated and forwarded to MLCC. 17-24746.

On 6-9-17, AAPD Officers issued an MIP citation to a female subject inside the bar that had an
odor of intoxicants on her breath and admitted to consuming wine. Scorekeeper’s staff never
asked her for ID. 17-24747.

On 6-9-17, AAPD Officers issued MIP citations to (6) underage patrons. All (6) had consumed
intoxicants while inside the bar. 17-24748 and 17-24749.

Based on the number of overall incidents during 2017, and the listed violatiohs, The Ann Arbor
Police Department does not support renewal of this liquor license.
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